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I oppose SB 1051 as it would undermine the very successful UGB process that has 

protected Oregon lands for decades and is contrary to the recently passed HB2001, 

which received bi-partisan support. SB 1051 answers a need that only serves special 

interests, rather than the good of all Oregonians. 


